
TABLOID DAY AND FAMILY PICNIC! 
 

Our yearly Tabloid Day is set for Thursday, June 12th.  
 The events will run from approx. 9:30-11:45 a.m. and again from 1:00-3:30 

pm.  You can help by:  ensuring your child is dressed for the weather conditions 
(including a hat and sunscreen, extra clothing.)  
Parents are welcome to come and cheer on their child.  

* We are having a family picnic from 12-1. Please pack a lunch, and a 
blanket, and enjoy lunch outside with your child! 
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Taylor Elementary School 

908—2nd Street N. 
Box 1269 

Swan River, MB  R0L 1Z0 
(204) 734-4593 (phone) 
(204) 734-3112 (fax) 
cgrandfield@svsd.ca 

 
  
 

The last day of school for  
students will be  

Friday, June 26th!  
 

HAVE A GREAT 
SUMMER BREAK! 

 



Stop the Summer Reading Slide! 

 

Did you know: 
Reading 4 books improves the  

summer slide by 85%. 
Reading 12 books is equivalent to  

attending summer school. 
Teachers can spend the first 60 
days in the fall helping students  

recover their lost academic 
knowledge. 

Summer is a time when children  
for- get 
to read. 

Kids who 
don’t read 

We wish to say farewell and Happy Retirement to 

Mrs. Gorski.  

Here’s to a well deserved and happy retirement!  

We will miss you at Taylor School! 

 

Spring Concert 
 

Our students will be performing a collection of songs. 
 

In order to accommodate more friends and family of our students, 
we will be having two concerts as follows: 

 
Wednesday, June 25th at 9:30 am for the families of  

students with last names starting with the letters A-H. 
 

Wednesday, June 25th at 1:30 pm for the families of  
students with last names starting with the letters I-Z.  

 
 

We wish all the best to our 
Grade 2  

students who will be moving 
on to Heyes School!  

 
We will miss seeing your  

happy, friendly faces! 

Our Taylor School PAC will be looking for executive 
positions in the fall.  

Please consider being a PAC 
member! 


